
The fourth annual “Swinging for Smiles” Golf 
Tournament is scheduled for June 16th and 17th 
at The Powder Horn.  This tournament helps raise 
funds to support Give Kids The World Village.
Give Kids The World is a non-profit resort 
near Orlando for children with life-threatening 
illnesses.  They work with over 250 wish-granting 
organizations across the world, such as the Make A 
Wish Foundation.  

Give Kids The World 
Golf Tournament

at The Powder Horn
June 16 and 17, 2017

$250pp for Non-Members 
$150pp for Members
Entry due by June 14 
Limited to 72 Teams

This year, participants will have the 
opportunity to play in the tournament with 
former NFL players and sports celebrities!

This year’s tournament includes a Friday practice 
round followed by dinner and a Calcutta.  The 
tournament officially kicks off at 10am on Saturday, 
preceded by breakfast burritos.  The format is a two-
person best ball, and there are flights for men, women, 
couples, and seniors.  The flight-winner’s derby starts at 
3pm and is followed by a short awards ceremony.  
Anyone interested in taking part can call the Golf Shop 
at 307-672-5323 for more information. 


